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What is the Arkansas Boll Weevil Eradication Foundation? 

The Arkansas Boll Weevil Eradication Foundation (ABWEF) is an Arkansas nonprofit corporation designated 

by the Arkansas State Plant Board (ASPB) under the authority of A.C.A. 2-16-612, to operate the Arkansas 

Boll Weevil Eradication Program (ABWEP). ASPB, which is a division of the Arkansas Department of 

Agriculture, oversees and regulates the operations of ABWEF. 

ABWEF began its eradication operations in 1997 in southwest Arkansas counties, eventually expanding to 

include all cotton-producing areas in the state. The boll weevil was successfully and completely eradicated 

from Arkansas in 2008. Today, ABWEF continues a solely preventative maintenance program that 

monitors the state for bollweevil presence. 

Does the Arkansas Department of Agriculture provide any oversight of the 

program? 

Yes. Under the authority of A.C.A. 2-16-612 the State Plant Board certifies the Boll Weevil Eradication 

Program. The State Plant Board also promulgates and enforces rules under which the program operates. 

What is the legal framework of the program? 

The program is operated pursuant to the Arkansas Boll Weevil Suppression and Eradication Act at Ark. 

Code Ann.§ 2-16-601. The Arkansas Boll Weevil Eradication Foundation is the certified cotton growers' 

organization designated by the Arkansas State Plant Board to conduct the boll weevil eradication program. 

What insurance benefits are available to ABWEP employees? 

ABWEP complies with all state and federal policies regulating employee health coverage mandates. For 

complete details on the coverage available to ABWEP employees, click here. 
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